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What’s Happening Now?

Volunteer 
Opportunities

Spring unlocks the flowers to paint the 
laughing soil.                                                                                  -BISHOP 

REGINALD HEBER
“ “

The signs are everywhere! From budding Red Maples to blooming daffodils, it is 
a time of rebirth and renewal.
Even the halls of our Conference Center are showing more signs of life. We have 
welcomed groups of clergy, college/high school students, knitters, and more in 
the past few weeks and look forward to several busy days in the weeks to come.
All are welcome sights and sounds, and point to life moving forward. 

Waycross has multiple volunteer 
opportunities. One great way 
to give to your time and talent 
to Waycross is by being a Guest 
Host.

Contact laura@waycrossccc.org
for more information

Waycross is hiring! Waycross is currently hiring for Summer Camp Staff 
and kitchen help. Please email reservations@waycrossccc.org or call 
812-597-4241 for more information.

March 31-April 3  Midwest Yoga Retreat

April 2          Summer camp Staff 
                     Interviews. 
Are you interested in joining the crew, it’s not 
too late! Contact Deb Wepler at 
waycrosscamp@gmail.org

April 6-10      Yellow Door Quilt Store          
                     Retreat.

April 8-10  Alumni Work Camp
Join the Facegroup Group for details. 
All waycross alumni ,21 and over, are invited to 
join in the fun!
https://www.facebook.com/
groups/3092395887639863

April 21-24    Scecina High School Retreat

April 22-24    Midwest Pilgrims Retreat

April 29-May 1     Second session of Alumni                   
                             Work Camp

May 5-6        St. Richards School Retreat

May 7           Trinity Family Pool Day

May 10-12        Scholarly Writing Program

May 13-15     Final Session of Alumni 
                     Work Camp

May 13-15     St. Paul’s Mens Retreat

May 18-24     Early Music in Motion

May 29-June 12    Summer Camp Staff               
                             Training
A busy calendar does not mean we are full! 
Call to see how we can add your event to 
our Spring calendar!

A brief break from the planned activities 
during the Episcopalian Clergy Conference.

If you are looking for a way to 
stay connected to Waycross, 
Guest Hosting is a great 
opportunity to volunteer.
It is a great time 
to welcome our guests, have 
some social time, help our hard-
working staff and spend time at 
the place in the woods that we 
love the most. Our guests and 
staff appreciate our help and 
I personally enjoy wishing our 
visitors "safe travel" at the end of 
their time with us.
                          -Judy Canada


